
  

 

6 October 2023 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Stars of the Week 

 

Reception   Raiyah for working so hard on her reading and phonics  

St Cecilia   Theo for excellent effort in writing   

St Bernadette  Lucy for performing our class poem “I am a Roman Soldier” 

    brilliantly 

St Anthony  Gianni for improved presentation 

St Christopher  Tanish for always being on hand to support his classmates 

 

Good Disciples of the Week 

 

Reception   Frankie for being an amazing friend – so kind, fun and sharing  

St Cecilia   Nylah for being such a calm and sensible role model in class  

St Bernadette  Gabriel for demonstrating a love of learning in all lessons and 

    remembering what he has learned – what an amazing role model  

St Anthony  Ben for being helpful around the classroom 

St Christopher  Kashish for beautiful work in R.E. on the theme of  

    unconditional love 

  

Well done to you all. 

 

Mass 

 

Well done to St Anthony’s for their participation at Mass on Wednesday.  Thank you to the 

readers.  As it was the Feast of St Francis of Assisi, Fr John taught them the hymn ‘Laudate 

Si’ and talked to them about St Francis, using the beautiful stained glass window of St 

Francis to illustrate his points.  The children were challenged to see if they could find 

where the words ‘Laudate Si’ were written in school.  They succeeded!  It is on a poster in 

the hall. 

 

Friday 13 October 2023 Welcome Mass 9.30 am in the school hall 

 

This Mass is to welcome all new children and their families to St Peter’s and it would be 

lovely to see many of the parents, grandparents, not only of new families but of existing 

children at the Mass.  Tea and coffee afterwards provides an ideal opportunity to meet 

other parents from across the school. 

 

Mother and Toddler Group : Tuesday 16 October 2023 

 

Every Tuesday there is a Mother and Toddler Group down at the Pugin rooms from  

9.30 am – 11.30 am.  Once every half term they will be holding their sessions at St Peter’s 

School in the hall.  Even if you have never attended the group, come along on the 16
th
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meet other Mums and Grandparents and get a feel for the school. 

 

One Can Trust 

 

Thank you to those who have already donated items for harvest appeal for One Can Trust.  

There is a real need to replenish the food bank who help over 600 people in the area.  

Please donate the following:- 

 

Tinned Fish, Tinned Tomatoes, Tinned Vegetables, Tinned Potatoes, Tinned Pulses, Tinned 

Fruit, Pasta and Cooking Sauces, Brown Rice (500g), Wholemeal Pasta (500g), Tinned Meat 

Meals, Tinned Ham/Corned Beef, UHT Milk, Size 5 & 6 Nappies, Toiletries. 

 

Please donate what you can, it is very much appreciated. 

 

Parents’ Evenings 

 

You will have received your appointment for Parents’ Evening next week either Tuesday 10 

October 2023 or Thursday 12 October 2023.  The teachers will be situated as follows:- 

 

St Christopher’s, St Anthony’s and St Cecilia’s in St Cecilia’s classroom 

 

St Bernadette’s and Reception in the Reception classroom 

 

Entrance is through the door between St Cecilia’s and Reception classroom; it will be 

signposted on the evenings to help anyone who is unsure of the location. 

 

Greek Day 

 

St Anthony’s are looking forward to their Greek Day on Wednesday 11 October 2023.  

Watch this space and on Facebook for how it went. 

 

Christmas Cards 

 

Today (6 October 2023) you will receive a copy of your child’s Christmas card design.  All 

orders need to be returned to school by Friday 13 October 2023 at the latest. 

 

Newsletters Hard Copy 

 

You are receiving your newsletter by hard copy because we are experiencing difficulties 

with gmail accounts, resulting in a large number of parents not receiving their newsletters.  

We will continue to send out newsletters hard copy until the issue is resolved and 

apologies to anyone who has not been receiving their newsletter. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Miss A McCluskey 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


